
From: Cherri [mailto:oldcrow56@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 11:00 PM 
Subject: Wild Meadows Wind Farm 

I am a Danbury NH resident and I am opposed to the Wild Meadows Wind 
Project that is proposed for my town and the towns of Alexandria and Grafton. 
Please do not allow this project to go forward. It would eliminate the character 
of this great small town and do ireversable damage to to delicate wet lands 
that are watershed to the Smith River and beyond . Please Stop this GREED 
energy from overtaking our town. 
                                                                             Respectfully, 
                                                                             Cheryl A. Duboyce 
 Danbury NH 
 


